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 INTRODUCTION 

Business-As-Usual (BAU) is in the process of verifying submitted/received new medicine and variation 

applications. Industry is kindly requested to verify/confirm if all the applications that have been 

submitted to SAHPRA via BAU are being processed.   

 

New medicine applications: Please provide a list of applications that were submitted to SAHPRA via 

BAU but do not  appear on the Industry-facing tracker. The list and proof of submission  should be sent 

to the dedicated mailbox newmedicines@sahpra.org.za, indicating “Missing Applications” in the 

subject line, by 30 September 2022.   

Variation applications: Please provide a list of applications that were submitted to SAHPRA via BAU 

between 01 January 2020 and 31 December 2021 that have not yet been processed. The list and proof 

of submission should be sent to the dedicated mailbox variations@sahpra.org.za, indicating “Missing 

Applications” in the subject line, by 30 September 2022.   

 

This is a call for applications that were missed due to the commencement of Level 5  lockdown and 

the manual nature of the FTP upload at SAHPRA.  
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